
FARC-EP, Colombian
Government Resume Peace Talks
in Havana

Havana, July 7, (RHC), -- The delegations of the Colombian government and the FARC rebel group
resumed peace talks in Havana on Tuesday, currently focused on the issue of the victims of the
prolonged armed conflict in that South American nation.

In the context of the talks taking place in Cuba since 2012, the Revolutionary Armed Forces of Colombia-
People's Army (FARC-EP) called for the prompt implementation of the agreements reached at the
negotiation table.
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